
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

19 July 2022 
 
Dear Student, 
 
RE: A level Results Day 2022 
 
For those students in Year 12 who have sat exam components this summer, you will 
be able to collect your results on Thursday 18 August 2022. You can collect you 
results from the 6th Form Common Room at 10.15 am. A copy of your results will 
also be sent to your school email address at 11.00 am. 
 
If you are unable to collect your results on results day, please contact the exams office 
(exams@driffieldschool.org.uk) and we can make alternative arrangements for you. 
 
If your parents wish to receive a copy of your results, then you need to inform the 
school that you give your permission for this to happen. You can do this by emailing 
exams@driffieldschool.org.uk from your school email account with the following 
statement: “I give my permission for my parent [insert name] to also receive the email 
containing my exam results. Please can you send that email to [insert parent email 
address].” 
 
If you have any further questions about results day, please do not hesitate to contact 
the school. 
 
We hope you have an enjoyable summer and we’re looking forward to welcoming you 
back on results day. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
Mr D Andrews 
Head of Sixth Form 
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